
 
DUXBURY VIRTUAL TREE LIGHTING  

HOLIDAY SPECIAL PROGRAM 
PACTV, DECEMBER 6TH AT 5:00 PM 

 

 
Children are encouraged to write letters to Santa, and “post” them in a drop box 
outside Brothers Market or use the “Contact Santa” button at www.DuxburyRotary.com  
Get your kids to write their letters now—those received before 11/20 will be read by 
Santa on the show!  
 
Santa says to Duxbury kids, “I’ll be there on December 6th, so 
get your letters ready for me!” 
 
The Duxbury Rotary Holiday Special will be available on Community Television 
(Comcast 13 and Verizon 43) and on the PAC-TV Facebook page, at 5 pm on December 
6th. To make the event a celebration that everyone can embrace, the Duxbury Rotary 
Holiday Special will include symbols from different faiths, including both a Christmas 
tree and a Menorah, and seasonal music from around the world.   
 
This year’s event will be dedicated to all the essential workers who’ve been serving 
the community throughout the pandemic. The event will end with a surprise thank you 
for them, so make sure you tune in! 
 
For more information on Duxbury Rotary Holiday Special, go to 
www.duxburyrotary.com, or visit the Duxbury Rotary Facebook page. 


